
CITY OF GREEN ISLE NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Green Isle, Minnesota, will 
hold a public hearing on Tuesday, March 11, 2025, at 7:00 PM, or as soon thereafter as possible, 
in the City Council Chambers at Green Isle City Hall, 310 McGrann Street, Green Isle, 
Minnesota.

The purpose of the hearing is to consider:

1. An amendment to the City of Green Isle Comprehensive Plan Streets and Utilities 
Chapter regarding road classifications, including the reclassification of Western Avenue 
north of 5th Street from a 4-ton to a 6-ton weight limit road.

2. Proposed Ordinance No. 2025-01 establishing axle weight limit restrictions on city 
streets, which includes: 

o Setting 4-ton and 6-ton axle weight limits on specific streets
o Providing exemptions for emergency vehicles, utilities, and essential services
o Requirements for signage and notification of weight restrictions
o Establishing penalties for violations

All interested persons may appear and be heard at the time and place set forth above. Written 
comments may be submitted to the City Clerk at 310 McGrann Street, PO Box 275 or 
greenislecityhall@gmail.com prior to the hearing.

A copy of the proposed ordinance and comprehensive plan amendment is available for review at 
Green Isle City Hall during regular business hours.

Published by order of the Green Isle City Council.

City Clerk City of Green Isle
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